Hello Everyone!
Yesterday, February 7th, was the first day of the new session of our state legislators. It's time for us to contact them about putting a line item in the General Funds Budget to help us out with the HSCs (Hospital Service Coordinators).
They have been very generous for the past 3 years and we need to be sure to thank them for their support in the past.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is a letter that you can personalize with your individual information and address it to the representatives and senators you want to send it to. (These personalizations occur at the very beginning and end of the letter.)
Please be sure to send this information to the members of the House Ways and Means General Fund Committee. You can find the members and their contact information at this link:  http://www.legislature.state.al.us/aliswww/ISD/HseCommittee.aspx?OID_ORGANIZATION=2339&COMMITTEE=Ways%20and%20Means%20General%20Fund

On the senate side, be sure to contact these senators on the Senate Finance and Taxation General Funds. Their info can be found here: http://www.legislature.state.al.us/aliswww/ISD/SenCommittee.aspx?OID_ORGANIZATION=1772&COMMITTEE=Finance%20and%20Taxation%20General%20Fund
Another committee that could help us is the Senate Veterans and Military Affairs Committee: http://www.legislature.state.al.us/aliswww/ISD/SenCommittee.aspx?OID_ORGANIZATION=1784&COMMITTEE=Veterans%20and%20Military%20Affairs
The House Military and Veterans Affairs Committee:  http://www.legislature.state.al.us/aliswww/ISD/HseCommittee.aspx?OID_ORGANIZATION=2949&COMMITTEE=Military%20and%20Veterans%20Affairs
Another important person to thank and to ask for help is Lt. Gov. Kay Ivey. She has been a great supporter of veterans and was very instrumental in getting this funding pushed through initially. She still supports us. Her contact information can be found here: http://ltgov.alabama.gov/ 
I hope you will take the time to contact these people about this important matter.
Thank you for all you do!
PSC Rebecca A. Culver
